
Dear Mayor Guthrie and City Councillors. 

This issue is of critical concern to all in Guelph whether they know it or not. With the scientific 

foretelling of future impacts of climate stress and the need for groundwater and forest canopy to 

sustain our quality of life, it is imperative that we secure the maximum amount of greenspace allowed  

for public parkland through the guidelines of our Provincial policies. 

Over a hundred years ago, provincial and town politicians made decisions that have given us a city with 

many unique attributes and a wonderful quality of life. You must carry on the tradition of planning for 

generations to come. With our help. 

 I will address this further in my delegation at the meeting on April 13th. 

Sincerely 

Norah Chaloner 


